
Hello ROCStar Families! 

 

Great news from the Yearbook Club and Committee! 

Yearbook ordering is now open! 

Please see below for the QR Code to order your yearbook.  

The school's Passcode is : 1015481848384765 
 

 
 
 

All yearbook orders must be in and paid for by May 8, 2024. 

We expect the books to be delivered to the school by June 

3, 2024 and will be distributed to students who have bought 

them.   

 

We hope you enjoy this year's yearbook, as our brand new 

club has been working hard to create artwork and 

backgrounds, as well as conducting interviews and 

attending school functions to take pictures.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Yearbook Committee and Club 


